
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

I was very proud last week to be approached by Exeter Diocese who asked our 
children to take part in the celebrations for the Installation of the new Bishop of 
Exeter. The service is taking place on Saturday 5th July. The procession will leave    
St Stephen’s Church at 1.45pm and go to the Guildhall to collect the mayor and 
other officials before continuing on to the Cathedral. Parents will be able to process 
too! 

As I explained in my letter earlier this week, you are free to leave after the 
procession or the children and their parents are able to join in with some children’s 
activities that are being provided. 

I appreciate that this event clashes with our school fair however it would be lovely if 
all three schools in the federation were represented. Please consider if your family 
are able to be part of this event and let me know on Monday. 

 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School 
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Achievements to Celebrate 
Branscombe Waves Award: 

Molly: Being polite and respectful 

Rachel: Working hard on her reading 

Finn: Learning lines in the school play 

Felix: Perseverance in swimming lessons 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Menu change – 9th July Cornish Menu 
The kitchen have informed us that on 9th July there will be a change in the menu.  It 
will have a Cornish theme, with Cornish Pasty or Cheese and Onion Pasty being the 
main meal and vegetarian meal choices, followed by Cornish Fairing biscuits for 
pudding.  
 
PTFA:  Donations for Summer Fair 
As you may know, the PTFA are requesting donations for the summer fair.  They are 
asking for tombola prizes, bottles, filled jars or toys.  Thank you to everyone who 
has already contributed.  
 
Multi-skills club – Thursday 3rd July   
Multi-skills club will NOT be running next week, Thursday 3rd July as Mr Ford will be 
on a first aid update course.   
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday next 
week. 

Sunday 29th June Exe Valley Challenge 

Wednesday 2nd July KS1 Farm to Fork visit to Tesco (details to follow) 

Saturday 5th July Bishop’s procession, St Stephen’s Church, Exeter, 
1.45pm 

Summer Fair at Branoc Hall, 11-2pm 

Disco and Live band (Branoc Hall) 6.30-11.15pm 

Monday 14th July Open evening, details to follow 

Friday 18th July Play performance at the village hall (pm).  Details to 
follow  

Wednesday 23rd July Last day of term 

Leavers’ service (pm) 

Questions for the week 

Class 1:  Which children’s medicines do you have in your house?  

Class 2: Is this a body fact or body fiction?  The length of your hand is three 
times the length of your thumb?  Does anyone at home know any other body 
statements? 
 


